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Public Works Department 

MEMO 

TO:  Mayor and City Council  

FROM:  John Joiner, Public Works Director  

DATE:  January 6, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Public Hearing on Prairie View Industrial Area Connection Districts 

Staff requests that the City Council continue the public hearing for the Prairie View Industrial 
Area establishment of water and sanitary sewer connection districts until January 31, 2023. This 
will provide adequate time to meet the notification requirements set forth in the Code of Iowa. 
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